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From: Nello Prato
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Giannini
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 4:51:07 PM

 

I support the Giannini memorial.  I am 84 years old.  I was born in St. Francis Hosital in San Francisco in
1936 and have lived in SF all my life.  I remember well the Italian Days and Contributions to SF by
Italians.  My parents came to SF as Italian immigrants in 1925.

Nello joseph Prato
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From: Marilyn Geary
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: support for resolution honoring 150th Birthday of AP Giannini
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 4:56:59 PM

 
Please vote for this resolution.
Thank you,
Marilyn L. Geary
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From: Paula Pardini
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Honor A.P. Giannini
Date: Sunday, May 3, 2020 11:46:20 AM

 

As an Italian-American raised in San Francisco, I was delighted to hear that Supervisor Stefani
introduced the resolution commemorating the 150th birthday of A.P. Giannini.

I trust the Board will approve this resolution, and I look forward to seeing City Hall lit up in
the Italian flag colors on May 6th.

Thank you,
Paula Pardini
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From: Rita Fuerst Adams
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: San Francisco Resolution Honoring 150th Birthday of A.P. Giannini.
Date: Sunday, May 3, 2020 7:36:35 PM

 

Please support this resolution!

 
Rita Fuerst Adams
rita@rita1st.com

 

Sent from my iPad
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From: Christina Zimbardo
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Philip Zimbardo
Subject: Support for resolution honoring AP Giannini
Date: Monday, May 4, 2020 12:01:16 PM

 

To the Board of Supervisors:

My husband, Philip Zimbardo, and I want to strongly endorse the resolution introduced by Supervisor
Stefani, to honor A. P. Giannini on the 150th anniversary of his birth, May 6.

Giannini is a giant figure among the business leaders of San Francisco, who did so much to support the
recovery of individual citizens and small businesses in the aftermath of the 1906 earthquake, who was the
only local banker to step up to fund the construction of the Golden Gate Bridge during the Great
Depression, and who bankrolled many key industries in California (including motion pictures, wineries,
and technology).  His genius and creativity have had a major role in shaping the lives we live today in the
San Francisco Bay Area and beyond.

In addition, as descendants of Italian immigrants to the US, both my husband and I want to honor an
outstanding example of how such immigration has contributed to the development of our country.   My
ancestors, the Cuneos and the Garibaldis, came from Liguria to San Francisco, and my husband's
ancestors, the Zimbardos and the Bisicchias, came from Sicily to New York -- and they and their
descendants  have also contributed to many aspects of American society, including education and the
arts, as well as business. 

We hope that the entire Board will support this resolution, and we thank you in advance for this well-
deserved honor for A. P. Giannini.

Sincerely,

Christina and Philip Zimbardo

25 Montclair Terrace, SF 94109
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From: Toni Sterling
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Resolution to Honor the 150th Birthday of A.P. Giannini
Date: Monday, May 4, 2020 11:10:05 PM

 

Dear Board of Supervisors,
I encourage you to vote yes to support the resolution put forth by Supervisor Catherine Stefani to

commemorate the 150th birthday of A.P. Giannini, Founder of Bank of America.
 
Three generations of my family, like thousands of other Californians worked at the bank since the
early days of Banca d’Italia, which then became Bank of America thanks to the ingenuity and
foresight of A.P. Giannini.
Due to this brilliant man’s vision, Californians have thrived personally and professionally with the
bank’s support.
Signore Giannini is most deserving of being honored with this resolution to respectfully celebrate his
birthday, his life, his achievements and contributions.
 
Respectfully, 
Toni
 
Toni Galli Sterling
CEO & Sr. Consultant
www.sterling-consulting.net

Cell: (415) 717-6158
Fax: (415) 233-9750
Project Management & Marketing Professionals.  
Celebrating our 26th year in 2020.
 
 


